
MAYOR’S REPORT 

JULY 12, 2024 

 

 

• Met with Town staff and Solicitor on various issues 

• Planned several safety-themed events with staff and Councilman Shields 

• Zoom call with IPA Staff about comprehensive planning process 

• Reviewed annual report of comp plan progress 

• Worked with Solicitor and Town Manager on recommended changes to committee 

guidelines 

• Prepared Mayor’s monthly newsletter 

• Participated in interview for Coastal Economy Report  

• Responded to resident emails 

 

 


